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DID YOU KNOW?
THIS YEAR’S BUDGET
SAVES CHESHIRE

$28 MILLION!
TAXPAYERS OVER

TURN OVER TO FIND OUT HOW!

(860) 240-8585

housedems.ct.gov/Linehan

Liz.Linehan@cga.ct.gov

facebook.com/RepLinehan

CONTACT ME:



STATE REPRESENTATIVE LIZ LINEHAN IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE 
BEST STATE BUDGET FOR CHESHIRE TAXPAYERS IN DECADES 

$900,000 for Ball and Socket Arts to continue the economic 
development in Cheshire’s West End Neighborhood

$150,000 for construction of municipal parking lot by the 
Linear trail 

$200,000 for the Vietnam Memorial

$250,000 for Bartlem Park

$9.5 million for our schools

Increased School Construction Reimbursement to 50%

Creates a Child Tax Credit — $250 per child

Cuts taxes for retirees and increases property 
tax credit to $300

Extends the gas tax cut

Makes historic $3.5 billion payment toward 
past pension debt

Creates a childcare rebate

RETURNING TAX DOLLARS TO CHESHIRE OUR STATE BUDGET ALSO:

It means that if Cheshire residents approve the 
construction of new schools, Cheshire taxpayers 
will pay $28 MILLION dollars LESS in their 
property taxes over the course of the loan. 

WHAT DOES “INCREASING
SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION
REIMBURSEMENT TO 50%”
MEAN TO YOU?


